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McDonald, Nicole

From: McDonald, Nicole
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2012 3:50 PM
To: 'Wharton, Daniel'
Cc: Byer, James
Subject: FDEP Hazardous Waste Inspection Report
Attachments: safety Kleen IR 041112.pdf

Mr. Wharton, 
Attached is the Florida Department of Environmental Protection hazardous waste inspection report conducted at your facility on April 11, 2012.  
 The facility appeared to be in compliance at the time of inspection.  This inspection did not address other areas of Department jurisdiction.  If you 
have any questions, please contact me by phone or return e-mail. 
 
 

Nicole McDonald 
Environmental Specialist Hazardous Waste  
Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection 
850-595-0611 
Nicole.McDonald@dep.state.fl.us 
 


